NNLM Region 6 Liaison Report
Summer 2025 Board Meeting


Miles Dietz-Castel, Communications Specialist of Network of the National Library of Medicine - Region 6, had nothing to share with the group.

I would like to share a link of upcoming training and classes NLM is holding in the upcoming weeks:
https://www.nnlm.gov/training/schedule 

Respectfully Submitted,

Melissa Hudak (melissa.a.hudak@osfhealthcare.org)

NNLM Region 6 Liaison
